
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 2/17/2012 11:43:40 AM

sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov)To:
Doll. Laura t/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDDl: 
Redacted

Cc:
Reg Rel SB

Requests (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=RegRelSBRequests); 'San 
Bruno Gas Safety' (SanBrunoGasSafety@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcc:
Subject: PG&E's data response to CPUC_293/Index2684

Sunil,

Attached please find PG&E's data response/and confidential attachments) to CPIJC 293/Index 
2684. If you have any questions please contact Redacted______________________

Thanks,

Redacted

From: Shori, Sunil [mailto:sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.qovl 
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2012 10:13 AM 
To: Doll, Laura
Cc: Halligan, Julie <iulie.halliq3n@cpuc.c3.qov>
Subject: RE: Follow up from last night

Laura,

A request for copies of records of all historical leak investigations performed by PG&E in 
response to notifications of nas smell or leaks, received from representatives of Redacted
Redacted__________________ was submitted to PG&E over two weeks ago. I request that PG&E
provide the requested materials by February 17, or earlier.

Please let me know if there are any questions related to this request.

SB GT&S 0466833
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Thank you, Laura.

Sunil Shori

SB GT&S 0466834


